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24th April 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

As published in our calendar, the Year 8 Examinations will take place from the 9th to 12thMay
2023. The attached information is aimed at supporting your child in their preparations. Pupils will
also receive a hard copy of this information. Pupils will have a revision period prior to the Year 8
examinations, starting on Monday 24th April 2023. During this time homework that is set will be
intended to support students with revision.

There are some particular regulations, which mirror those for the public exams at KS4, which I
would like to draw your attention to. This includes the need for a clear pencil case or sandwich
bag for equipment, and a clear water bottle (one with the label removed).

Lessons will continue during this period, if pupils are not in an exam they will be in their regular
lessons.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Langston
Assistant Headteacher

“Pupils flourish and support each other to succeed”
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